Division 3 Newsletter

June 2018

Motivation for the month: It's SUMMER!! Keep up service and love for others. I continue to do service and to motivate others in everything i do; small or large. I encourage you to do the same and be headstrong!

About me!

My name is Sabreen Alrudhan and I am your K-T Division 3 LTG! I am 17 years old, I go to Ridgeland Highschool and I am beyond excited to serve in the board this year! I love food and making people smile! I'm looking forward to working with you guys this year and to get to know everyone in my division!

Contact:Please feel free to contact me anytime about anything! I would love to help! Phone: 636-212-3865 Email:sabreen@ktkey.org

IMPORTANT- All 2018-2019 club officers and advisors please contact me ASAP! I still need a few! It is very important that I have your contact info to have a smooth year next year!

Important Dates

- TBD- division council meeting
- June 1st-ICON full payment due
- July 2nd-8th- ICON!
- October 1- dues may be paid
- October 20- Fall rally at dollywood

ICON

July 2nd-8th Chicago, Illinois



If you plan on being on the bus tour with our district, there will be pick ups in Knoxville, Nashville, and Louisville. The cost for the tour is \$899 per person.

It is an amazing opportunity to meet key clubbers all over the country! You will be able to elect our new international board, do service projects, learn new skills, and meet new people!

The first two days will be a tour with our district of the beautiful city and then the rest will be convention activities. Please contact your advisor, or me if you are interested!